
 

 

 
 
 
Date: May 31, 2019                                                                      Mail-Out #MSC 19-13 
 
 
ATTN:  LARGE COMPANIES IN CALIFORNIA 
 
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF PROPOSED REGULATORY ACTION TO REQUIRE 

MANDATORY REPORTING FOR LARGER COMPANIES ABOUT FREIGHT 
AND OTHER TRANSPORTATION RELATED SERVICES  

 
 
You may be affected by a proposed regulation that the California Air Resources Board 
(CARB) is developing to accelerate the use of zero emission trucks and buses in 
California.  Large companies including retailers, wholesalers, manufacturers and 
government agencies may be required to report information about whether they 
contract for pick-up and delivery services, ship freight, or transport employees by 
shuttle.  The information would be used to develop future regulations requiring the use 
of zero emission vehicle fleets.  Please direct this notice to the appropriate person 
within your organization so that your comments can be considered. 
 
CARB staff is conducting workshops on a proposed Advanced Clean Trucks regulation 
and is seeking to work in partnership with interested stakeholders to identify the most 
effective strategy to accelerate the deployment of zero-emission technologies in 
transportation.  The proposed regulation would contribute towards the goal of 
achieving zero-emission pick-up and delivery services in urban areas by 2040.  These 
efforts are part of a broader strategy to support the transformation to a more efficient, 
economically competitive, and less polluting freight transport system in California.  
 
You can sign up to receive notices about upcoming meetings and get more information 
about the Advanced Clean Trucks proposal at https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/our-
work/programs/advanced-clean-trucks.  You may also contact Mr. Paul Arneja, Air 
Resources Engineer, by email at Paul.Arneja@arb.ca.gov with any questions you have.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Jack Kitowski, Chief 
Mobile Source Control Division 

CALIFORNIA Mary D. Nichols, Chair 
Jared Blumenfeld, CalEPA Secretary 

AIR RESOURCES BOARD Gavin Newsom, Governor 

arb.ca.gov 1001 1 Street . P.O. Box 2815 . Sacramento, California 95812 (800) 242-4450 


